
Sayers, Margery

From: Royal Buyer <royalbuyer5@gmail.com>

Sent: • Friday, June 12, 2015 8:16 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: support of CB28-2015

Congratulations on introducing a bill prohibiting e-cigarettes.

Your action will encourage other counties to take similar action.

May there be a large audience in favor of the bill.

I am a resident of Montgomery County and wish you well.

Royal S. Buyer


